
 

 

PRESS RELEASE #11 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
June 04 2020 
 
It has been 12 weeks since the Town of La Ronge closed its doors to the public. 
Representatives continue to be available to answer your questions by phone, (306) 
425-2066, or via email at executiveassistant@laronge.ca, to respond to any inquiries.  
 
The Town of La Ronge would like to remind its residents of the following information: 

 A drop box has been installed at the main entrance of the Town Office, located at 
1212 Hildebrand Drive for your convenience. The box is secured and checked 
daily. Please do not deposit cash. 

 Payments can be made via e-transfer, CAFT or as online payments. Residents 
needing assistance with any of these options, may phone our office and we will 
gladly assist you with this.  

 Many Town application forms are available on our website, and can be completed 
and submitted online through www.laronge.ca/contactus.  

 Provisions have been made for individuals to access public Council meetings. For 
more information on this, please contact our office at (306) 425-2066. 

 A COVID-19 Testing Centre is available in La Ronge. Testing is completed by 
appointment only. Please contact the HealthLine at 811 to book an appointment.  

 Information regarding Town summer recreation programs will be available in the 
near future.  

 
The Town of La Ronge would like to thank everyone for keeping up the good work to 
ensure our community continues to stay safe. Please remain informed by accessing the 
Provincial Government’s website at www.saskatchewan.ca, for the latest information 
related to COVID-19 and follow their recommendations in order to help protect the 
health and safety of everyone. 
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